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Jenuary 11, 1965

Mp, Yoger €. Royd, "hief

Research L Power Resctor Safety Branch
pivision of Peactor Licensing

Atomi~ Energy Commission

Washington, D. C. 2054%

Dear Mr, Boyd:

I have just returned from visiting the PG ¢ £ plant
st Humboldt County, California.

1 tried to reach you Dy telephone but was edvised
that you were in Genevs, and I am leaving February 8, 1965 om
s trip sround the Continent of Africa; and would like to see
you in ¥Washington at vour convenience before Fabruary @th,

I would like to review several matters with you, =
we are at present surveying the farm on both sides on the geo-

graphical strata for s hot ditch on the outlet of the second

coolant for the Oyster “Creek Plant. 1 would like to go over same
with you as to the sffect this may have from & nuclear resctor
standpoint on the agriculturel experiments I am presently engaged

in.

May | hear from you as soon &8 poseible soc that I may
wake arrengements accordingly to come to Yashingtos.

Ygure v?;y.
NCFibt pormen C. Fimninge
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